
 Anyone ever ask you what type of music you enjoy?  I hate that question 

because I never know how to answer it.  There are very few types of music that 

I don’t enjoy, a lot.  If you turned on my car right now you’d find reggae music 

on the radio, The Greatest Showman soundtrack on bluetooth and Johnny Cash 

in the CD player.  I just love it all.  Does that mean I have no taste?  Maybe, I 

don’t know.                                                                                                                

 I think about what worship in heaven will be like.  I try to imagine             

thousands of different songs and types of music harmonizing together to do one 

thing, glorify our God.  It will be beautiful.   Worship, when expressed              

musically is going to sound different in different times and cultures.  What 

binds it all together is a purpose to praise our Father.      

                                                   Psalm 95:1-3 

Oh come, let us sing to the LORD; 

    let us make a joyful noise to the rock of our salvation! 

Let us come into his presence with thanksgiving; 

    let us make a joyful noise to him with songs of praise! 

For the LORD is a great God, 

    and a great King above all gods. 

 What does your worship sound like right now?  Is it a shout of joy, a             

song of gratefulness, or a whispered plea?  Whatever noise you make in       

worship, whatever sound you can muster, bring it to God.  Trust in Him.                 

Give Him worship who makes all of our noise into a beautiful song.   

                   Justin 

Wednesday, May 23rd  at 5:30pm 

Israel Tour 2019 Informational Meeting 
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Called to Serve in June 2018                                                  

Leading Worship: Steve Burks, Jerry Hughes, Cassidy Standridge 

& Company 
 

  GREETERS & DOORHOLDERS                                                                        
6/3     1-Jason Nickels;2-Howard Victery; 3-Aiden N.; 4-Aubrey N.          

6/10  1-Retta Woods; 2-Heidi Avery; 3-Keith S.; 4-Charlotte Brooks   `       

6/17  1-James Tarbox; 2-Rachel Tarbox; 3-AC Hays.; 4-Virginia Hays        

6/24 1-Pete Cozzitorto; 2-Shirlene Cozzitorto; 3-Paula V.; 4-Jennifer V.                                          
  

Communion Thoughts                       NURSERY                       

6/3 Danny Chaney                    6/3   Therese Hall                                                                         

6/10 Jared Standridge             6/10  Amy Wilson                

6/17 Joe Spencer              6/17  __________   

6/24 Ed Deplois    6/24  __________ 
 

             SERVING THE LORD’S SUPPER/PASSING PLATES                                                

6/3  Coy Eskew, Joe Boley, Norman Fritz, AC Hays                               

6/10 Roy Graham, Anthony Hart, Jason Nickels, Aiden Nickels     

6/17 Howard Victery, Ron Wood, Pete Cozzitorto, Galen McL  

6/24 Danny Chaney, Shawn Jantz, Robert Martinez, Zach Nickels  
 

           PRAYER WARRIOR(S) 

  6/4-10  Joella Wood                                                             

  6/11-17  Pat Walters                                                                                  

  6/18-24  Janie Harris                                                                 

  6/25-7/1  Coy & Roberta Eskew                                                          

        

  CHILDREN’S WORSHIP 

  6/3  NO Kids Worship Today                                                                             

  6/10  Rose Woods & Retta Woods   

  6/17     Jennifer Spray and Joseph Woods                                                           

  6/24     Jared Standridge and Joseph Woods                                              

   

Happy Father’s Day!  — June 17th 

  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY                        
6/2 Sherry Holder                                

6/3 Garrett Foster                

6/3 Evelyn Goss                          

6/8 Joella Wood                      

6/10 Rosie Morris                          

6/11 Aubrey Nickels          

6/12 Steve Burks                      

6/12 Joseph Woods                  

6/14 Addison Standridge                                                   

6/19 Lynix Owens                          

6/20 Elizabeth Hall                       

6/22 Micheal Spray, Sr.                              

6/25 Charlotte Brooks             

6/26 Parker Fondy                           

6/28 Verna Bea Brennan                     

6/28 Tommy Wilson         

6/30 Camden Jantz                  

6/30 Jaxynn Fondy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY             

6/1 Joe & Janie Spencer                                

6/5 Anthony & Kay Hart                

6/19 David & Sherry Holder       

6/26 Kent & Teresa Foster 
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A few things from the  

Children’s and Youth 

Ministries 
A big thank you to everyone who donated money at our fundraiser dinner or 

purchased a worker at the auction. We are looking forward to a great retreat 

in Colorado as we think and talk about what it means to live a life of      

worship.  

A big thank you to everyone who donated green beans to Camp Sooner. We 

reached our goal of 6,000 oz with time to spare. Our sister churches have 

been collecting other items. These donations will be a great help and              

blessing to the camp. 

You may know that Parkview is providing one meal each for junior high and 

senior high camp this summer at Camp Sooner. Check your bulletin, the 

hutch in the foyer, or contact James & Rachel Tarbox or Cody & Rebecca 

Owens for information on how you can help. I think it would be great for  

as many Parkview-ers as possible to come out to camp one of those       

evenings and worship with the students, especially if you’ve never had the 

opportunity to experience an evening at camp. I am so proud of all the 

“extra” things Parkview does for Camp Sooner. Camp Sooner is actually  

an extension of only a handful of churches and wouldn’t exist without their 

support, so thanks for all you do. 

If you are praying for and providing a gift bag for one of our students going on 

the Colorado trip this summer, please have your gift bag at the building by 

June 30th. You can drop those off at Joseph’s office. 

Please be in prayer for a great Splash Canyon VBS this summer. If you have 

children, grandchildren, neighbors, nieces, nephews, etc. that need to         

register, please do that as soon as possible.  Early registration helps the 

many people who are preparing for VBS a great deal.           Joseph 



 

Parkview Christian Church                                                               

2828 S. 9th Street, P. O. Box 279, Chickasha, OK 73023         

405-224-3027  www.parkviewcc.com                                                             

parkviewchristian@sbcglobal.net                       

facebook.com/PVCCOK                                                               

Sunday School at 9:30am  Sunday Worship at 10:30am                                                                     

Sun. 6pm  Jr & Sr High at Parkview                                                         

Small Groups Suspended for the Summer Season 

Wed., 6:30pm  Adults, Youth & Kids Meet     
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                 Elders & Deacons Meeting      

          Monday, June11th at 7 pm 

Meals for Camp Sooner  

June 4th at Sr Hi Camp 

June 13th at Jr Hi Camp 

 

Check out the sign up sheets 

in the front foyer at Parkview 

to see how you can help. 

 

James & Rachel Tarbox  

heading up the June 4 meal 

 

Cody & Rebecca Owens  

heading up the June 13 meal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You Are Invited to. . . VBS @ Parkview! 

Splash CANYON  God’s Promise on Life’s Wild Ride       

June 26-29(Tu-Fri)           6:00-8:00 pm 

for kids 3 years thru completed 5th Grade                       

 

Parkview Christian Church, 

2828 S. 9th Street, Chickasha     

REGISTER NOW by calling 224-3027 

 

Following the morning service 5/20 

VBS meeting—POT LUCK LUNCH 

We’ll eat whatever we bring.  For 

all those helping with VBS and for 

those interested.   


